Chelsea Benner

From: Holly Erdman

Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 4:27 PM

To: Chelsea Benner

Cc: Jesse Cox

Subject: RE: CB-19-00012 Hunt Parcel Combination
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Chelsea,

Public health has no comment or concern with this combination.

Thank you,

HOLLY ERDMAN

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SPECIALIST

KITTITAS COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT
507 N. NANUM STREET, SUITE 102

ELLENSBURG, WA. 98926

509-962-7580

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2019 11:36 AM

To: Taylor Gustafson; Pat Nicholson; Holly Erdman; Jesse Cox
Subject: CB-19-00012 Hunt Parcel Combination

Good Afternoon,

Please review the parcel combination application submitted by the Hunts. Please submit comments no later than August
22" 2019 at 5pm. You can find the documents using the below link.

CB-19-00012 Hunt

Thank you!!

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us
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